
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN SERVICE AREA 

Effective:  January 10, 2017 

In an effort to better serve the Samantha community, be good stewards of our resources and be 

accountability to our donors and volunteers, The Board of Directors of The Little Closet Community Food 

Pantry made the decision to limit our service area to an approximate 5 mile radius.  A map will soon be 

posted that defines our boundaries more clearly.  Our focus will be on the Samantha Community.  

If you are unsure if you live in our service area and eligible to receive services, please call (205) 534-

3104, leave your name, phone number and your address and someone will return your call or you can 

send an email to info@thelittlecloset.org.  Please confirm your eligibility prior to the next distribution 

on January 24, 2017. 

Exceptions will be made by referral of a teacher or counselor if you have children at Walker Elementary, 

Northside Middle and Northside High School; referral of a local area church; or other emergencies or 

special circumstances. 

You must bring your photo id and power bill to confirm your address.   

As our financial resources increase and our volunteer base grows, we will expand our boundaries.   

We have attached a list of area food pantries that serve the areas outside our service area. 

Thank you for your attention and consideration.   
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